January 2, 1968

Rabbi David Eliach Flatbush Yeshiva High School 919 E. 10th Street Brooklyn, N. Y.

Dear Rabbi Eliach:

It is a pity that we have not had an opportunity to meet and talk for so long a time, I hope it will not be long before we have the chance to get together.

Meanwhile, I am enclosing a reprint of an article based on a lecture I gave a short time ago on Sex Education. As you will notice, if you will do me the kindness of reading through it, it is only a beginning of a beginning, and is limited mostly to theory. I feel that leaders of Day School education in this country ought to concern themselves with the problem and experiment with sex instruction in forms not hitherto attempted by secular or other religious institutions.

Do you think there's any possibility of trying this in a Day School framework?

Warmest regards "from house to house."

Cordially,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

RNL/fz enc.